
 

  

To all affiliates organising Seafarers 

ITF E-Circular No. 277 S/2020 

 

Our ref: S/JS/an 

 

25 August 2020 

Dear Friends 

IMEC Crew Change Travel Bulletin Board 

We have received the attached notification (Annex 1) from IMEC advising that they have launched a Crew 

Change Travel Bulletin Board on their website to help their members advertise any charter flights they 

arrange in order to create wider visibility of these flights and optimise occupancy. 

When you are in next in contact with your social partners, please bring the bulletin board to their attention, 

whether it is so they can provide details of charter flights they may be organising or to utilise seats on 

already arranged flights. 

The travel bulletin board can be found via the below link.  The entire Covid-19 menu on the IMEC website is 

available to the public, without the need to login. 

http://www.imec.org.uk/travel-bulletins/ 

We hope this information is of assistance to you. 

 

In unity, 

 

Jacqueline Smith 

Maritime Coordinator 

 

 

Annex 1: IMEC Circular (20) 86 

 

 

http://www.imec.org.uk/travel-bulletins/

